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~ ~ ~ n y ~ o ~ ~ h ~  Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: PM 
TO: 

Subject: RE: Case 2007-00123 

Dear Reverend Haney 

I am out of the office and therefore cannot reply to your inquiry as fully as I would like to. However, I can assure 
you that it would be extremely unlikely for a decision in this matter to be reached within 20 days. Without knowing 
specifically who sent you the letter and in which context the 20-day timeframe appears, it is impossible for me to 
know how it fits within the PSc's normal procedural schedule. I can tell you that the questions you raised are of 
the type often raised by people who participate in these proceedings as intenrenors. That option would be open to 
you. 

I will be out of the office until April 30. If you desire more information, I would suggest that you contact Kyle 
Willard in our Telecommunications Branch. He can be reached at 502-564-3940. 

I also will see to it that your letter is placed into the case file for the Commission's Consideration. Thank you for 
your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Public Information Officer 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sene Thu 4/19/2007 5:47 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Dr. Phil Haney, Pastor Liberty Baptist Church 

From: Phil Haney[SMT 
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 5:47:15 PM 
To: PSC -Public Information Officer 
Subject: Dr. Phil Haney, Pastor Liberty Baptist Church 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Beth A. O'Donnell, Executive Director: 

I just returned from vacation and opened a letter concerning the construction of a Wireless 
Communication Facility near our church property (Case No. 2007-00123). As a church body, we are 
not informed as to the ramifications of such a construction. Will there be noise? Interference with our 
communication equipment? etc. Also, are there other things we ought to know concerning the 
placement of this facility near our church. In other words, are there issues that a church body needs to 
be concerned about? Will this construction and the facility affect us in any way? Please notify me as 
soon as possible. We are having a church business meeting on April 25 at 7 P.M.. Twenty days seems 
veIy short for our consideration of this matter. Ewe can be assured that this construction will not 
gresent any problems to our church services, I do not see why anyone would be against it. 

4/30/2007 



Page 2 of 2 

Thank you, Dr. Phil Haney. 

Ahhh., imagining that irresistible "new car" smell? 
Check out new cars at Yahoo! Autos. 

4/30/2007 


